
C 85656
PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

February 2, 1922

MR. KING:

Mr. W. T. R. Preston called at 2.30 
today to say that he had had a talk with 
Hon. James Robb, Minister of l’rade and 
Commerce and Hon. W, R. Motherwell, with 
reference to the proposal mentioned in the 
attached memorandum which was submitted 
to,Mr. Robb some days ago. Mr. Preston 
stated that Mr. Robb favored the project 
but believed that it was on such a wide 
scale that it ought to go, not through 
his departmentfbut through the Prime 
Minister.

F. A. McG.
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